
Utility Billing Cycle Notification 

Dear [Customer Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about your upcoming utility 

billing cycle. 

Your next billing cycle will start on [Start Date] and end on [End Date]. During this period, we 

will be measuring your utility usage to calculate your upcoming bill. 

Please take a moment to review your previous bills and ensure your account information is up to 

date. If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to our customer service team. 

Thank you for being a valued customer. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Utility Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


